

## **MEMO**

To: Education Interim Budget Committee

Representative David Bedey, Chair

From: Jennie Stapp, Montana State Librarian

**Subject:** House Bill 946 Study

**Date:** May 14, 2024

Information regarding the State Library's current total cost for administrative services, as well as a description of the services, is available in our response to the Interim Budget Committee in March.

Legal services are the administrative services that we are most in need of, and excited about receiving from the Department of Administration.

The State Library firmly believes in creating efficiencies and cost savings through services that meet the needs of the State Library and our constituents.

We look forward to continuing to be a part of this study.